



Dear Parent or Guardian,

Thank you for your interest in the Batavia United Way Success By 6 scholarship program. Our mission is to assist you in finding a preschool program that will provide a positive and enriching learning experience for your child and meet the needs of your family as well.

We have broken down the application process for you here:

- Complete the Batavia United Way SB6 Scholarship application. You can find the application on our website: bataviaunitedway.org or if you have a paper copy of the application, please return it to the address provided on the application. Registration for the 2024 - 2025 school year is currently open.
- 2. Along with the application include *proof of residency* (a copy of recent rent or utility bill), and *financial eligibility* (a copy of your Link Card). If you do not qualify for Link, you may still apply. We encourage you to utilize the narrative to tell us your situation. A BUW representative will contact you to further discuss.
- 3. The Batavia United Way will contact you directly and, once we verify your qualifications, we can help you find a school that meets all of your needs as best as we can.
- 4. Scholarships are awarded on an annual basis and are limited. Completed applications along with proof of residency and financial eligibility must be submitted before an application will be considered. The sooner you apply, the better.

We look forward to working with you!

Warmest regards,

The Batavia United Way SB6 Committee Successby6@bataviaunitedway.org 1-630-877-2780